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Message Body:
Hi, I wish to submit my support for the extension of metro rail/trams to the areas of Knocklyon, Firhouse,
rathfarnham. The proposal of an orbital route in addition to access to town is badly needed for the growing
populations within these areas. They are not served by Dart or Luas at present and traffic congestion is chronic
for an area that shld have easy access to town. Kind regards Kathy
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This e-mail was sent from a submission form on Eastern &amp; Midland Regional Assembly (http://emra.ie)
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